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                    27th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

NEU Industrial Action in Schools – Wednesday 1st February 
 
Following further information from the DfE, we are now in a position to confirm that school 
will be open to all pupils on Wednesday 1st February.  
 
To enable us to make this provision, please note that there may be timetable amendments 
on the day and we thank you for your understanding with this.  

The NEU have announced further strikes on Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 15th and 
Thursday 16th March. After the initial strike action on Wednesday 1st February, we will 
review our provision and again communicate arrangements for those days.  
 
 
With best wishes,  

 

 

Miss V Kirkman 

Executive Headteacher 


